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Our brand new partner IXL Metal Castings is offering interested 
students and staff an opportunity to tour the IXL plant.  

 
Recently Lachie R who has shown an interest in Engineering 

(Fabrication) accepted the invitation to visit. Together with Mrs 
Boyanton and Mrs Hunter (appropriately dressed in boots, 

coats, safety glasses and ear plugs) set off to hear all about the 
amazing products being made and shipped world wide by IXL.  

 
Following this visit Lachie has been offered a regular work 

placement where he will gain valuable skills and experiences 
through “on the ground” training with an industry mentor.  

 
Year 10-12 students with a genuine interest in the field of metal 

fabrication, who might like a similar opportunity, may like to 
have a chat with Mrs Boyanton or Mr Horsted.  

 
Thanks IXL Metal Castings for this amazing opportunity! 


